
 
Newsletter No.3         Friday 16th September 2016 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Don’t forget that Monday is International Talk like a 
Pirate Day! Children and staff are invited to come to 
school dressed as a pirate as they take part in pirate 
themed learning activities. We believe that ‘special 
event days’ makes learning more engaging and 
provides memorable learning experiences. There is 
also a special pirate themed lunch menu!  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are very excited to be welcoming back Chris 
Connaughton our Actor and Writer in Residence 
on Monday and Tuesday who will be working with 
pupils throughout the school.  

Parent Information Session – 

Next Wednesday!  

Please join us at our information session 
for parents at 7.00pm on Wednesday 21st 
September. Parents are invited to come 
along to find out about:  

 Our school improvement priorities for this 
year 

 How and why we encourage growth 
mindsets with pupils 

 How to access and best use our homework 
resources 
 

There will also be an opportunity to sample our 
new menu.  We hope that you will be able to 
attend.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Please remember to return to us the cultural heritage 
survey forms sent out with last week’s newsletter. So 
far only one has been returned!  

  
 

School Equipment 
May I politely remind parents that all pupils must have 
the following equipment for school:   
 

 A set of waterproofs that stay in school 

 A pair of wellington boots 

 A reusable water bottle that is brought into 
school daily  

 T Shirt, Shorts, Tracksuit bottoms, Sweatshirt, 
Trainers and/or plimsolls for PE. All of which 
should be kept in school.  

 A zip up book bag to keep books and letters 
safe.  

 
Many children are coming to school without some or all 
of the equipment listed above. Thank you in advance 
for your assistance in this area.  
 
 

 
 
We still have lots of parents and carers who have not 
signed up to Class Dojo this year. It is really important 
that we get everyone connected as it is the main way in 
which your child’s teacher will communicate with you. 
For assistance with signing up please contact the 
school office.  
 
Have a great weekend and we look forward to seeing 
all of our shipmates on Monday!  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Matt O’Grady, 

Headteacher 
 
 

 


